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Office of Chairman Fay 
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Commissioner Correspondence 
Increase in power bills 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20230001 

From: lbennett6498 <1bennett6498@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 12:49 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Increase in power bills 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00464-2023 

I am Totally against charging residents for FPL proposal if 1.2 million dollars. Our power bills have increased 
enough with those idiots and when they took over. They are a billion dollar company ... they can get that money 
somewhere else. Tired if them taking advantage of the consumer!@! 

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 
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